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Hello Parent/Carers 

Hope you all had a lovely 

half term.  As the weather 

is starting to improve and 

get a bit warmer we are 

starting to spend more time 

in Dali Class garden doing 

lots of planting!  

   

Dali team 
Teacher and Specialist TA’s 

 

 
Alice Courtney   Dali teacher 

          

 
Rosalind Montague 

 

Dali Class would really love a 

trampoline in our outdoor area, 

over the coming months we are 

going to be involved in various 

fundraising events towards the 

purchase of this fantastic 

resource. 

 

Teaching and 

Learning 
This term we are focusing 

on celebrations and events. 

 

 Children’s Mental 

Health Week 

focusing on Kindness 

and how we show 

kindness 

 Pancake Day – We 

will be following a 

recipe to make our 

own Pancakes! 

 World Book Day – 

We will hopefully be 

visiting our local 

library.  

 Spring/Easter – We 

will be looking at new 

life, growing and new 

beginnings. 

 Mother’s Day 

 

These are some of the 

books we will be reading 

this half term.  

 

      
 

     
 

 

      

 

How to help at home 

Visit the library and find our 

core stories to share at 

home. 

 Talk to your child about 

kindness and ways they can 

show kindness towards 

others. 

 Make your own pancakes at 

home! 

 Grow your own beans and 

seeds at home your child 

can help to look after the 

plants  

Maths We are focusing on 

adding and subtraction.  We will 

begin by add 1 to a number 

using practical objects to 

support.   

We need your help!! If 
you have old pots and pans we would 

love them for our mud kitchen.  Could 

you please send a box of tissues in 

for your children as many of them 

have runny noses.  

Thank you 

for your continued support.  

 

Monday 27th – Friday 31st March is 

Autism Awareness Week in school.  

Children throughout the school will be 

learning about autism and celebrating 

differences in our community.    

http://www.highfieldprimary.co.uk/
http://www.autism.org.uk/

